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Demolition of vacant properties at Pacific 
Highway, Rose Street and Howarth 
Street, Wyong from 25 August 2025 

Pacific Highway upgrade through 
Wyong Town Centre 
August 2025 

  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Australian Government and NSW 
Government are investing $420 million 
to upgrade the Pacific Highway 
through the Wyong Town Centre. 
Transport for NSW is planning to demolish vacant 
properties on the Pacific Highway, Rose Street, 
and Howarth Street, Wyong, as part of its 
program of early work to prepare for the Pacific 
Highway upgrade through Wyong Town Centre.  

What work are we doing?  

Work includes: 

• installing temporary fencing and signage  

• disconnecting utility services to the 
properties  

• environmental protections including 
sediment control and dust control measures 

• demolishing structures. 

When and where we’ll be working 

We’ll be working at 210 Pacific Highway, 63-65, 
67, 69 Howarth Street and 2, 4 Rose Street. 

Work will start during the week commencing 25 
August for up to 19 weeks, weather permitting. 

Working hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday to 
Friday and 8am to 1pm, Saturday. 

 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• traffic controllers and signage  

• road closures and reduced speed limits  

• footpath closures  

• pedestrian and cyclist detours with traffic 
controllers on site to guide you  

• machinery and equipment which generates 
some noise and dust.  

Managing our impacts 

We aim to manage our work to reduce impacts to 
the community and the environment by 
implementing appropriate control measures. This 
includes: 

• fencing for safety and security 

• reduce noise generation turning off machinery 
and vehicles when not in use 

• targeted lighting to minimise light spill 

• protecting environment by using most suitable 
control measures. 

 

 



 

To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact projects@transport.nsw.gov.au Page 2 of 2 

Location of work area  

 
 

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 864 889 

 

 

wtc@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

nswroads.work/wtc 

 

Visit the online portal go to  
caportal.com.au/tfnsw/wyong 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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